
 

   Hello again my super sunflowers, 

 

I hope you are all doing okay and enjoying some family time together.  

 

Lots of you have emailed me to let me know that you are really enjoying the 

new Dinosaur topic and it looks like you are having lots of fun doing the 

activities- especially creating your own fossils out of playdoh or salt dough. 

Thank you for sharing all the fun things you’ve been doing with me. 

 

I have created a new grid of some ideas to do this week. I’ve set some new 

‘2dos’ on Purple Mash to do with Dinosaurs, but feel free to explore the 

whole website, as there is lots of fun and educational activities on there. You 

can go on purple mash on your computer, tablet or mobile phon . If you want 

your child’s log in details please email me at sunflower@st-

james.derbyshire.sch.uk and I will send these to you. Here is also a link to a 

video which should help you to navigate your way around the website 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eZyQdS1y3WQ 

 

The new 2dos on Purple mash are (log in and click on the 2do button to find 

them):  

 
Continue to practise your reading, phonics and spelling. Keep practicing 

counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and then apply this to learning your times tables. 

 

For Maths please continue to look at 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-1/maths#subjects 

for lessons and activities.  

 

                         Stay safe, missing you all so much! 

                        Lots of love and hugs, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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